
Bureau of Detectives – Area North 
     

Community Alert 

 

Armed Robberies 
 16th District (Jefferson Park) 

 
About the Crime: 
This alert gives notice to citizens residing in the 16th District (Jefferson Park) of 
recent armed robberies that have occurred. In these incidents, the offenders 
approached the victim, displayed a handgun and knife, and then demanded the 
victim's property.    
 
Incident times and locations: 

• 4400 block of N. Mango on September 16, 2017 at 1:05 am  

• 4100 block of N. Long on September 16, 2017 at 1:15 am 
 
About the Offenders:  
Offenders are described as multiple male white Hispanics, between 16-20 yoa, 5'08-
5'10,160-180lbs, wearing red, white and black hooded sweatshirt and dark pants, 
and a male black, between 16-20 yoa, 5'08-5'09 with dreadlocks hair style.           
  
What you can do: 

• Always be aware of your surroundings. 

• Report suspicious activity immediately. 

• If you are confronted by an assailant, remain calm.  

• Call 911 immediately and provide a detailed description of the offender(s) 
including any vehicle description and license plate information. 

 
 

If you have any information 
Contact the Bureau of Detectives – Area North 

(312) 744-8263 
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